
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, March 18, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Gabrielle Luburic      
  
 

1. Remember that starting today and this week you will earn ten tiger stripes on 
Wednesday March 20th, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and 
Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday March 22nd  you will 
be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of all the 
good choices you have made. 

  
2. Attention Tiger Nation: Tryouts for 7th grade boys volleyball have been rescheduled. 

Tryouts will now be held tomorrow, Tuesday the 19th after school. 8th grade tryouts 
will remain as scheduled.  

 

3. On Saturday, 7th grade played in the conference tournament and played Washington 
first. Lydia Busker and Reese Metz helped lead the squad to a dominating victory in 2 
sets. After winning, Gurrie played Park Blue in the semifinals. The Crowe sisters serving 
helped start 2 huge comebacks as Gurrie took the late lead in both sets but fell short. 
Great season for 7th grade as they finished 11-3. Go Tigers! 

 
4. Reminder to the regional underwater robotics stem club team: we will meet today until 

5pm to work on regional preparations. We will have groups working on the marketing 
display, interview questions and making changes to the ROV. Please bring all waivers 
and paperwork if you have it.  

 
5. Reminder to all those interested in soccer. If you haven’t picked up a soccer packet 

please do so from coach Halpers room. Everyone must turn in all waivers before the first 
practice on April 4th and all physicals must be in by The first game. We will have a quick 
meeting on Monday April 1st to review expectations and our first skills assessment is on 
Thursday April 4th. See the coaches if you have any questions.  

 
6. Ever wanted to get involved in yearbook but didn’t have the time? Come join us at 

yearbook this Thursday after school as we put the finishing touches on the book. We 
need proofreaders and those who have a good eye for what looks good on a page. We 
will meet in Mrs. McGovern’s room after school until we get it done which could be as 
late as 6:00, but you don’t have to stay the entire time. Stay as long as you can. There 
will be snacks and pizza for those who stay past 4:00. No previous yearbook experience 
necessary! See Mrs. McGovern if you have any questions.  


